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May 24, 2021 
 
Robert J. Denson, JD 
President 
Des Moines Area Community College 
2006 South Ankeny Boulevard, Bldg 22 
Ankeny, IA  50021 
  
Dear President Denson: 
 
Enclosed is the NAACLS Board of Directors' official accreditation award for your Medical 
Laboratory Technician program from the April 22, 2021 meeting.  
  
This letter and the accompanying award represent formal accreditation by NAACLS.  The 
NAACLS Certificate of Accreditation will be forwarded to the Program Director. 
  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Peter Hu, MS, MLS(ASCP)CM, CGCM, MBCM, FACSc, FASAHP 
President, NAACLS Board of Directors 
 
cc: Karen Campbell, MAT, MT(ASCP), Program Director 
 
Enclosure:  NAACLS Board of Directors’ Accreditation Award   
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NAACLS BOARD OF DIRECTORS’ ACCREDITATION AWARD 

 
The Year-5 Interim Report from the Medical Laboratory Technician Program of Des Moines 
Area Community College in Ankeny, Iowa, is accepted as satisfactory. 
 
Karen Campbell, MAT, MT(ASCP) is recognized as Program Director.  
  

 
 
Peter Hu, MS, MLS(ASCP)CM, CGCM, MBCM, FACSc, FASAHP 
President, NAACLS Board of Directors 

 

 
 
Dianne M. Cearlock, PhD 
Chief Executive Officer 

 
April 22nd, 2021 

 

 


